
From: Thumper [mailto:thumper@cvinternet.net] 
Sent: Wed 3/2/2011 6:33 PM 
To: Wright, Sherry (DFG) 
Subject: #57 

Sherry, #57 was not opposed because of the biologist recommendation. 
She gave us the numbers and we felt that nonresidents were not going 
to make any difference so the currant regs were fine. 
Thanks, Thumper 

Submitted by: Tok Cutoff - Nebesna Road AC 

RC 55 


